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Welcome Back! What a whirlwind of events we had in the month of December.  Thank

you to all the families for participating in the Ridgeway Armonk Church Giving Tree.
Because of your generosity, over 500 homeless children in Westchester County had a gift to
open on Christmas morning and if that wasn’t enough, we continued with the tradition of
each class adopting a family from the Ossining Children's Center.  A special thank you to the
class parents for overseeing  this event.

Congratulations to our teachers and the children on a STELLAR Christmas performance.
The excitement and smiles on the children’s faces  were priceless as they entered the
sanctuary.  An abundance of love and joy for children and each other was overflowing and a
true testament to the spirit of  Chiristmas and God’s love for all. A special thank you to
LSNS 20yr alumni Giana P for sharing her sweet  singing voice with us and her talented
father John P for playing the piano.  If you would like to have access to the 3’s or 4’s
performance videos please contact Mindy Haines at mhaines@littlesparrowsns.com.

What’s Next…..

● 3’s & 4’s Chapel Time- January 11 There is no school on

● MAD Science- January 18 Monday, January 16th

● Music Class- January 13 & 30 in observance of M.L. King Jr. Day

● Spirit Week- February 6-10


